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energy to concentrate on complicated instructions. I was looking for quick, easy and healthy recipes, with just a
handful of ingredients and basic steps that even I could follow. I couldn't find anything suitable, so I decided to
teach myself.'
Little Leons: Little Leon: Lunchbox Leon Restaurants Ltd 2015-09-03 'Wholesome, yummy.... joyously healthy.' - Sunday
Times If there isn't yet a LEON restaurant near you, you will love this collection of recipes for your lunches from
LEON's award-winning cookbooks. Tasty, healthy and easy to prepare in advance, these meals - such as Chard & Bacon
Tart; Bean, Fennel & Feta Salad or Egyptian Falafels - are sure to liven up your lunchtime.
Fast Food Recipes: Your Go-To Cookbook of Fast Food Copycat Dishes! Thomas Kelly 2019-02-09 Ok, SO you're sitting on
the couch in your PJ's, binge-watching your favorite Netflix(TM) series, and you find yourself craving fast food. But
who wants to take the time to get dressed to go out and pick it up? And if you order it from a delivery service, you
know you'll be paying extra. The answer is using fast food copycat recipes! You can make the food at home in less time
than it would take to get ready to go out. You won't have to worry about hunting for car keys or waiting in the drive
through lane. Whether you are craving a bag of burgers or a 12 pack of tacos, eating fast food is simply one of life's
more enjoyable - albeit guilty - pleasures. But if the spouse has the car or the weather is crappy, these copycat
recipes will allow you to feast at home, in your sweatpants. Don't feel bad - everyone has one or more fast food places
that they just can't stay away from. Whether you're looking for breakfast, lunch or dinner, these recipes have you
covered. It's not difficult to prepare the meals at home, once you have the ingredients on hand. Read on for the
recipes!
Leon Happy Guts Rebecca Seal 2021-06-10 LEON, the home of healthy fast food, brings you more than 100 simple, colorful,
delicious new recipes to recharge your gut and transform your health LEON was founded on the principle of nourishing
the soul with food that nourishes the body - making us happy as a result. In the latest book in the bestselling LEON
Happy series, the LEON team have created more than 100 recipes on eating for a happy, healthy gut. It is not about
eating a restrictive diet or depriving yourself of delicious food, but about incorporating gut-friendly ingredients
into your daily diet with recipes loaded with natural probiotics, prebiotics and polyphenols. In addition to recipes,
LEON Happy Gut Cooking offers the latest advice on improving your gut health, including why we should all use extravirgin olive oil with abandon and that wine and cheese might actually be good for you.
Tea and Cake with Lisa Faulkner Lisa Faulkner 2015-02-26 Number One bestselling author of Recipes from my Mother for my
Daughter and Celebrity MasterChef winner, Lisa Faulkner invites you to join her for Tea & Cake. A regular on BBC's
Saturday Kitchen, ITV's This Morningand Channel 4's Sunday Brunch, Lisa really, really loves a cup of tea. As we all
know, whether it's a broken heart, a crisis at work or just 'one of those days', reaching for the kettle is halfway to
making everything better. But for Lisa, it's also about setting aside a moment, whether on your own, with your best
friend or even in a bigger group, and taking a few minutes to just be. And so that's what this book is all about:
delicious things to dunk, slice and eat on your tea break so that you can have the perfect cup of tea moment too. Tried
and tested easy recipes for biscuits, cakes, tarts and pies - as well as fancier, pretty things for special occasions
and an entire chapter devoted to all things chocolate. From the perfect dunking biscuit, orange blossom baklava,
strawberry milkshake and Earl Grey tea loaf to savoury bites, pastries and even a G & Tea cocktail, you have everything
you need to sit back and enjoy Tea & Cake with Lisa Faulkner.
Little Leon: One Pot Leon Restaurants Limited 2014-10-06 Wholesome, yummy . . . joyously healthy - The Sunday Times Be
pot-prudent with Little Leon: One Pot, the bite-sized collection of healthy and tasty one-pot recipes, from
Storecupboard Daube and John's Thai Curry to warming Winter Vegetable Herb Pot Roast and Leon Chilli Con Carne.
Riverford Farm Cook Book: Tales from the Fields, Recipes from the Kitchen Guy Watson 2010-06-03 ‘What we like most is
to produce foods ourselves from start to finish – from farm to table, the Riverford way. Food should tell a story and,
because we know what it is, we can tell you.’
How to be Gluten-Free and Keep Your Friends Anna Barnett 2019-01-24 Supermarkets now stock gluten-free options,
everyone – from restaurants to your gran – has at least heard of the term, and most importantly, you’ve never felt
better. So why is it still so tricky to navigate life as a gluten-free diner? From going out for dinner, to staying in
with friends, it can be a challenge to cook, eat and socialise in a world of gluten eaters. How to be Gluten-Free and
Keep Your Friends helps you to go about your life without compromises, excuses or apologies. Instead, you'll be armed
with 50 fresh, exciting and globally-inspired gluten-free recipes you can cook for yourself, your friends and your
family (without hearing any complaints!), as well as tips, tricks and hacks for being a better more easygoing glutenavoider. Your options will open up, you'll enjoy a whole new menu of food, and your friends... well, they'll never have
a bad word to say again!
Happy Leons: Leon Happy Baking Henry Dimbleby 2019-07-11 With more than 100 sweet and savoury bakes, LEON Happy Baking
contains recipes for everyone, from the novice cook to the expert baker. Following the LEON principle that what tastes
good can also do you good, many of the recipes are sugar-, dairy-, wheat- or gluten- free - so there's plenty to
indulge in even if you have a food allergy, an intolerance or an eye on your waistline. New recipes from the LEON menu
are combined with favourites from the classic cookbook, LEON Baking & Puddings, now with fresh photography.
Happy Leons: Leon Happy Guts Rebecca Seal 2021-06-24 *** 'So excited to get cooking with Rebecca Seal's new book LEON
Happy Guts! Some incredible microbiome-friendly recipes!' Professor Jack Gilbert, PhD, world-renowned microbiome
scientist at the University of California San Diego LEON was founded on the principle of nourishing the soul with food
that nourishes the body - making us happy as a result. In the latest book in the bestselling LEON Happy series, the
LEON team have created more than 100 recipes on eating for a happy, healthy gut and a boosted immune system. This is
not about eating a restrictive diet or depriving yourself of delicious food, but instead incorporating gut-friendly
ingredients into your daily diet with recipes loaded with fibre, live microbes, omega-3 and the colours of the rainbow
- but less sugar. In addition to recipes, LEON Happy Guts offers the latest advice on improving your gut health,
including why we should all use extra virgin olive oil in abundance and how wine and cheese might actually be good for
you.
Leon: Leon Fast & Free Jane Baxter 2017-01-12 'LEON was the first restaurant on the high street to pay attention to a
new way of eating - championing gluten-, dairy- and sugar-free food. We've always done it. It's always done us and our
customers good. Now it's time to stop it being a secret.' - John Vincent, LEON co-founder Each recipe in this beautiful
cookbook is completely gluten-, dairy- and refined sugar-free, with many following a 'paleon' formula (LEON's version
of Paleo). From recipes for gluten-free Spaghetti Vongole to chocolate beetroot cake, breakfast dahl to chicken and
olive tagine, this book contains recipes for every meal of the day and every occasion, and proves that a free-from menu
can be utterly delicious. ** Newly revised and improved ebook edition, optimized for both small- and large-screen
devices **
Leon Fast & Free Jane Baxter 2016-12-12 **FREE SAMPLER** 'LEON was the first restaurant on the high street to pay
attention to a new way of eating - championing gluten-, dairy- and sugar-free food. We've always done it. It's always
done us and our customers good. Now it's time to stop it being a secret.' - John Vincent, LEON co-founder Take a sneak
peak at Leon: Fast & Free before it publishes in January. Each recipe in this beautiful cookbook is completely gluten-,
dairy- and refined sugar-free, with many following a 'paleon' formula (LEON's version of Paleo). From recipes for
gluten-free Spaghetti Vongole to chocolate beetroot cake, breakfast dahl to chicken and olive tagine, this book will
contain recipes for every meal of the day and every occasion. With this exclusive free sampler discover recipes that
prove that a free-from menu can be utterly delicious.
Leon Jane Baxter 2017-02-07 'LEON was the first restaurant on the high street to pay attention to a new way of eating championing gluten-, dairy- and sugar-free food. We've always done it. It's always done us and our customers good. Now
it's time to stop it being a secret.' - John Vincent, LEON co-founder Each recipe in this beautiful cookbook is
completely gluten- and dairy-free, with some formed from a paleo diet. From recipes for gluten-free Spaghetti Vongole
to chocolate beetroot cake, breakfast dahl to chicken and olive tagine, this book contains recipes for every meal of
the day and every occasion, and proves that a free-from menu can be utterly delicious.
The Plant-Based Cookbook Ashley Madden 2021-03-02 An essential resource for your health―if we are what we eat, let’s
make every (delicious) bite count! This cookbook will no doubt transform your kitchen, bringing new plant-based, whole
food ideas to the table and offering easy yet healthy recipe solutions for everything from celebratory meals to rushed
weeknight dinners. Ashley Madden is a pharmacist turned plant-based chef, certified holistic nutritional consultant,
and devoted health foodie. A diagnosis of multiple sclerosis changed her whole life and approach to food, eventually
shaping a new food philosophy and inspiring this book. The Plant-Based Cookbook is especially helpful for those with
dietary requirements or food allergies as all recipes are vegan, dairy-free, gluten-free, and oil-free without
compromising on taste or relying on packaged and processed ingredients. All-natural recipes include: One-pot creamy
pasta Vibrant nourish bowls Decadent no-bake cinnamon rolls A show-stopping cheese ball Life-changing carrot cake And
so much more! Whether you consider yourself an amateur home cook or a Michelin Star chef, this collection of recipes
will inspire you to turn whole foods into magical, mouthwatering meals and give you confidence to prepare plants in
creative and health-supportive ways.
Happy Leons: LEON Happy Soups John Vincent 2017-10-05 *** 'Souping - the new juicing' - the Telegraph - Following the
success of Leon Happy Salads - more than 60,000 copies sold - the Leon team is back, this time with delicious warming
soups that are a meal in themselves. Leon, the home of naturally fast food, has created a collection of more than 100
all-new, all-smiles soup recipes for Comforting, Naturally Fast, Bright & Fresh, Posh and Sweet Soups, plus those allimportant Sides and Crunchy Tops & Swirly Swirls. Whether you're looking for a simple soup to take to work or something
more elaborate for supper with friends, this book has the answer, with straightforward yet delicious recipes for all
occasions.
Leon Fast Vegan John Vincent 2018-12-27 NO MEAT, ONLY PLANTS A cookbook for vegans and anyone who wants more plants in
their life, LEON Fast Vegan is all about delicious food, which just happens to be vegan. Whether you are looking for
breakfasts or party food, weekday suppers or ambitious feasts, there is something here for everyone. With 200 recipes,
the book is packed with everything from breakfast and brunch dishes to sharing plates and party food, via quick suppers
and slow-cooked recipes, and masses of sauces, dressings and nourishing sides, with a generous serving of desserts,
cakes, ices and drinks to round off your meal. As ever, healthy fast food chain LEON takes inspiration from around the
world, with recipes for vegan sushi, Mexican tacos, Vietnamese pancakes and American burgers. The emphasis throughout
is on great flavour and keeping things simple.
LEON Baking & Desserts Claire Ptak 2012-04-11 LEON Baking & Desserts is a gorgeously-packaged book from the successful,
healthy fast-food restaurant chain LEON in Europe. Following LEON's founding principle that what tastes good can also
do you good, three quarters of the recipes are sugar, dairy, wheat or gluten free - so there's plenty to indulge in
even if you have a food allergy, an intolerance or one eye on your waistline. LEON Baking & Desserts is a two-part
family cookbook, with one half devoted to everyday delights like granolas, cakes, breads, pizzas, and the second half,
special occasion indulgences like flourless chocolate fudge cake, toffee apples, caramelized onion and olive tart, and
plum ice-cream!
Little Leon: Sweet Treats Leon Restaurants Ltd 2015-09-07
Happy Leons: Leon Happy One-Pot Vegetarian Rebecca Seal 2022-03-17 Award-winning restaurant LEON brings you more than
100 easy vegetarian recipes that can be made using only one pot LEON is back with a collection of more than 100 fussfree, full-of-flavor recipes for vegetarian and vegan main course dishes that you can create with only one cooking pot,
pan or baking tray. Enjoy simple-to-follow, satisfying recipes that are perfect for any occasion, whether you are
looking for a mid-week supper, a quick weekend lunch or something impressive (but easy) for friends or family. From
fiery tray bakes to comforting casseroles, LEON Happy One-pot Vegetarian is all about the food and not the washing up.
Chapters include Lunchy Brunchy, Fast & Easy, Food for Friends, Light & Simple and Slow & Hearty.
The Easy Gluten-Free Cookbook Lindsay Garza 2017-08-29 No gluten, no problem: Eating gluten-free is a piece of
(flourless) cake with The Easy Gluten-Free Cookbook Anyone who eats (or cooks for someone who eats) a gluten-free diet
knows how difficult it can be to give up your favorite foods and constantly be on the lookout for gluten. You shouldn't
have to be a Michelin-star chef or completely change your palate just to avoid gluten; at least, that's what Lindsay
Garza, author of The Easy Gluten-Free Cookbook and longtime follower of the gluten-free diet, believes. Featuring
countless variations of your favorite recipes, quick preparation time, and minimal ingredients, this simple and easyto-follow gluten-free cookbook will never leave you wondering what's missing. The Easy Gluten-Free Cookbook includes:
Quick and Easy-to-Prepare Recipes Designed to save you time by using minimal ingredients and kitchen equipment Familiar
Favorite Foods Variations on the foods you want but can't have that are just as flavorful and delicious as the
originals Gluten-Free Guidelines Everything you need to know about how to prep and cook for your gluten-free lifestyle
The Easy Gluten-Free Cookbook brings you recipes such as: Breakfast Tacos, Perfectly Fluffy Pancakes, Quick Drop
Biscuits, Crispy Sweet Potato Fries with Aioli Dip, Vegan Sloppy Joes, Spicy Black Bean Nachos, Crispy Baked Chicken
Fingers, Tuna-Stuffed Avocado Melts, Quesadilla Casserole, Cheesy Pizza Pasta Casserole, Edible Cookie Dough, The Best
Peanut Butter Cookies, and many more! Start learning how simple and stress-free it can be to make savory meals with The

Leon Happy Curries Rebecca Seal 2019-11-05 The latest book in the LEON Happy series - 95,000 copies sold. LEON, the
home of naturally fast food, have turned their hand to creating a collection of curries - more than 100 new recipes
inspired by dishes from Sri Lanka, India, Thailand and Burma, as well as Kenya, Somalia and the Caribbean. Find fiery,
speedy, warming or creamy curries, plus everything you might want on the side, from fluffy flatbreads and perfect rice
to crunchy relishes, garlicky greens and tangy pickles. If you want fast fixes with easy wins from a supermarket, or
something more fancy for when you have a little more time, you will find them all here. Includes Sri Lankan jackfruit
and vegetable curry, Kashmiri lamb rogan josh, Skinny salmon and coconut curry and Katsu chicken curry as well as tasty
side dishes and tips for speedy curries and ingredient swaps.
Good and Cheap Leanne Brown 2015-07-14 A perfect and irresistible idea: A cookbook filled with delicious, healthful
recipes created for everyone on a tight budget. While studying food policy as a master’s candidate at NYU, Leanne Brown
asked a simple yet critical question: How well can a person eat on the $4 a day given by SNAP, the U.S. government’s
Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program informally known as food stamps? The answer is surprisingly well: Broiled
Tilapia with Lime, Spicy Pulled Pork, Green Chile and Cheddar Quesadillas, Vegetable Jambalaya, Beet and Chickpea
Salad—even desserts like Coconut Chocolate Cookies and Peach Coffee Cake. In addition to creating nutritious recipes
that maximize every ingredient and use economical cooking methods, Ms. Brown gives tips on shopping; on creating pantry
basics; on mastering certain staples—pizza dough, flour tortillas—and saucy extras that make everything taste better,
like spice oil and tzatziki; and how to make fundamentally smart, healthful food choices. The idea for Good and Cheap
is already proving itself. The author launched a Kickstarter campaign to self-publish and fund the buy one/give one
model. Hundreds of thousands of viewers watched her video and donated $145,000, and national media are paying
attention. Even high-profile chefs and food writers have taken note—like Mark Bittman, who retweeted the link to the
campaign; Francis Lam, who called it “Terrific!”; and Michael Pollan, who cited it as a “cool kickstarter.” In the same
way that TOMS turned inexpensive, stylish shoes into a larger do-good movement, Good and Cheap is poised to become a
cookbook that every food lover with a conscience will embrace.
From Mother to Mother Lisa Faulkner 2017-03-09 The cookbook every mother has been waiting for: a down-to-earth
collection of recipes for families to enjoy every day of the week, and to share from mother to mother. Filled with 100
delicious, quick and easy dishes, Lisa Faulkner’s latest book celebrates the joy of cooking and sharing recipes between
family and friends. 'I believe that many of us cook and create by being given nuggets of inspiration. We take recipes
and cook from them, and then we tweak them and add things and cook them again. That to me is the joy of cooking:
sharing a love of food, a memory of why something tasted so good.' Lisa Faulkner Like most mums, Lisa Faulkner is
always thinking of recipes for her family which are tasty and nourishing. Talking to other mothers and swapping recipes
has been the greatest source of inspiration for her, so she invited those of her friends who are mothers to share their
secrets in her brand new cookbook, From Mother to Mother. Lisa asked them what they liked to cook; what their family
fallbacks are; their comfort dishes; and the meals they make for their families when time is short. This is a stunning
collection of family recipes inspired by the women who know exactly what to put on the table when there are hungry
mouths to feed, occasions to celebrate or when you simply want to create a delicious meal for your family to enjoy any
day of the week. Containing Poultry, Meat, Fish, Veggie and Sweet recipes such as: Chicken, Pea and Pancetta Bake
Cheat's Crispy Duck and Pancakes Ham Hock Carbonara Spicy Baked Eggs Hazelnut, Cherry and Amaretto Meringue Cake
Pineapple Upside-down Pud Coconut Polenta Cake with Honey Syrup and Berries
Little Leon: Brownies, Bars & Muffins Leon Restaurants Limited 2013-04-01 A great breakfast or brunch has always been
at the heart of the Leon experience and this irresistible compact collection of naturally fast recipes will make your
tastebuds sing. From a Breakfasty Banana Split and a Mini Knickerbocker Glory to luxurious wheat-free Saturday
Pancakes, every day will get off to a fabulously energetic Leon-style start.
My Name Is Leon Kit de Waal 2016-06-02 A TIMES and INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER WINNER OF THE IRISH NOVEL PRIZE Soon to be
a major BBC film starring Sir Lenny Henry, Malachi Kirby, Monica Dolan, Olivia Williams and Christopher Eccleston. It's
1981, a year of riots and royal weddings. The Dukes of Hazzard is on TV. Curly Wurlys are in the shops. And trying to
find a place in it all is nine-year-old Leon. He and his little brother Jake have gone to live with Maureen. They've
lost one home, but have they found another? Maureen feeds and looks after them. She has wild red hair and mutters
swearwords under her breath when she thinks they can't hear. She claims everything will be okay. But will they ever see
their mother again? Who are the couple who secretly visit Jake? Between the street violence and the street parties,
Leon must find a way to reunite his family . . . 'Startlingly funny. Balances the gritty with the feel good' Observer
'Vivid and endearing - a very powerful book' Emma Healey, bestselling author of Elizabeth is Missing 'Authentic and
beautiful, urgent and honest, this novel makes room in your heart' Chris Cleave, bestselling author of The Other Hand
SHORTLISTED FOR THE COSTA FIRST NOVEL AWARD & THE DESMOND ELLIOT PRIZE
The Gluten-Free Cookbook DK 2012-06-01 An indispensable everyday recipe book for people with coeliac disease and other
gluten intolerances The Gluten-Free Cookbook proves that eating can still be one of life's great pleasures, even when
you have to cut out wheat, rye and barley - enjoy over 230 recipes that are gluten-free and delicious. Each recipe has
been carefully tested and includes a full nutritional breakdown so you can enjoy a diet that is healthy and balanced
without compromising on flavour. Also features a full guide to gluten-containing foods with a list of gluten-free
alternatives, creative ideas on storecupboard essentials and advice on how to tackle dinner parties and eating out.
Plus step by steps on gluten-free baking help you to bake perfect bread and cakes, work with pastry and make your own
pasta. The Gluten-Free Cookbook includes everything you need to have a delicious and varied diet while staying glutenfree and healthy.
Everyday and Sunday Riverford Farm 2011-04-28 'What we like most is to produce foods ourselves from start to finish –
from farm to table, the Riverford way. Food should tell a story and, because we know what it is, we can tell you.'
Leon: Naturally Fast Food Henry Dimbleby 2015-08-01 'The dream is to bring really good food at a good price to as many
people as possible. It makes Leon sound like a new religion. If so, it's one that can count our judges as among its
growing congregation of worshippers.' - Observer Food Monthly Awards The first Leon restaurant, on London's Carnaby
Street, opened its doors in July 2004, aiming to change the face of fast food by bringing fresh, wholesome cooking to
the high street. Since then Leon has grown to more than 55 restaurants, including in Washington DC. Leon's food message
is a simple and honest one that hasn't changed since the opening of that first branch - cook and eat with the best
ingredients available and don't forget the naughty bits that are necessary for a fully-rounded life. Leon Naturally
Fast Food is a book of two halves. The first is Fast Food, which contains recipes for every occasion that take a
maximum of 20 minutes to prepare: from a work day breakfast and children's meals to simple suppers and party food. The
second half is Slow Fast Food, which contains meals that can be made in advance when you have the time, to enjoy when
you don't. The wide range of recipes will satisfy both the experienced cook and the culinary adventurer in search of
inspiration.
MAZI Christina Mouratoglou 2018-02-08 'Probaby the best Greek restaurant in England, Mazi is pure alchemy and poetry' Alain Ducasse 'You must try it for its artful cooking, that honours the cuisine of Hellas while putting before the
happy diner a succession of tastes that are blissfully new.' - Independent MAZI: TOGETHER - [tuh-geth-er] - adverb
Gathering, company, mass, combination, mixture Tired of outdated perceptions of typical Greek food, Mazi is on a
mission to revolutionize Greek cuisine. With a strong emphasis on sharing a feast of small dishes, Christina
Mouratoglou and Adrien Carré bring a trendy tapas vibe to recipes exploding with flavour yet relying only on the finest
fresh ingredients and simple techniques to achieve the best results. Introducing authentic flavours with a modern
twist, Mazi is innovative Greek food at its best. Whether it's the Spicy tiropita with broken filo pastry, leeks &
chillis, Crispy lamb belly with miso aubergine, chickpea & tahini purée or Loukoumades with lavender honey & crushed
walnuts (Greek doughnuts soaked in honey), Mazi's food is intrisically edgy, cool and completely delicious.
Happy Leons: LEON Happy One-Pot Cooking Rebecca Seal 2018-10-04 Leon, the home of naturally fast food, has created a
collection of more than 100 fuss-free, full-of-flavour recipes for main course dishes that you can create with only one
cooking pot, pan or baking tray. Whether you are looking for a simple mid-week supper, a quick weekend lunch or
something posh (but easy) to serve to friends, this book has the answer. From one-pan pastas to warming tagines,
fragrant tray-baked fish and veg to Asian-inspired stir-fries, Happy One-pot is all about the food and not the washing
up. Includes recipes that are Naturally Fast, Fresh & Easy, Cosy & Warm, Posh, Low & Slow and Simple Suppers.
Dishoom Shamil Thakrar 2020-10-01 THE SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER 'A love letter to Bombay told through food and stories,
including their legendary black daal' Yotam Ottolenghi At long last, Dishoom share the secrets to their much soughtafter Bombay comfort food: the Bacon Naan Roll, Black Daal, Okra Fries, Jackfruit Biryani, Chicken Ruby and Lamb Raan,
along with Masala Chai, coolers and cocktails. As you learn to cook the comforting Dishoom menu at home, you will also
be taken on a day-long tour of south Bombay, peppered with much eating and drinking. You'll discover the simple joy of
early chai and omelette at Kyani and Co., of dawdling in Horniman Circle on a lazy morning, of eating your fill on
Mohammed Ali Road, of strolling on the sands at Chowpatty at sunset or taking the air at Nariman Point at night. This
beautiful cookery book and its equally beautiful photography will transport you to Dishoom's most treasured corners of
an eccentric and charming Bombay. Read it, and you will find yourself replete with recipes and stories to share with
all who come to your table. 'This book is a total delight. The photography, the recipes and above all, the stories.
I've never read a book that has made me look so longingly at my suitcase' Nigel Slater
The Leon Recipe Book Leon Restaurants Ltd 2018-10-17 Leon, the home of naturally fast food, has created a collection of
free recipes for you to cook at home. Featuring recipes from across their range of cookbooks, including the recently
released Happy One Pot, this free sampler has a recipe for every occasion whether it's a quick and easy breakfast,
lunch, a heartwarming dinner or tasty dessert. Leon have handpicked some of their favourites to share with you to
celebrate 10 years of award-winning cookbooks. Includes recipes from Fast & Free, Happy One Pot, Happy Soups, Happy
Salads, Family & Friends, Ingredients & Recipes, Naturally Fast Food, Baking & Puddings and Fast Vegetarian.
Davina's Sugar-Free in a Hurry Davina McCall 2016-12-29 Davina McCall's delicious and healthy family recipes that help
you reduce your refined sugar intake, balance blood sugar, lose weight and feel fantastic. 'I'm in a hurry . . . most
of the time. Help!!!' Life is so busy. We're all trying to do a million and one things at once. We know we should be
watching our blood sugar and eating smart, but most of us don't have hours to spend in the kitchen. Davina's Sugar-Free
in a Hurry is packed with tasty refined sugar-free recipes that get great meals on the table - fast. No fuss, no
endless chopping and stirring, just amazing food that everyone will love. From quick suppers to indulgent weekend
specials, guilt-free snacks to fabulous cakes and puddings, these recipes: * are free from refined sugar so keep blood
sugar in balance - no sugar cravings * use smart carbs that help you stay healthy, look great and keep you feeling
fuller longer * include ingredients that are easy to use and are available in supermarkets Enjoy super quick yummy food
in no time at all. Love it!
Leon: Fast Vegetarian Henry Dimbleby 2014-05-12 'Leon is the future' - The Times Sales of meat-free products now make
up almost 60 per cent of LEON's sales. Leon: Fast Vegetarian enables you to make the most of the fresh vegetables
available in markets, allotments, veg boxes and supermarkets. The philosophy at the heart of this book is about cooking
and eating delicious, healthy fast food made from sustainable ingredients. Eating less - or no - meat has become key to
the way many of us cook and this collection of more than 150 really simple, really fast recipes, is a treat for
vegivores everywhere. The first part of the book offers Star Turns, those vegetable-based dishes that can stand alone
as a whole meal, with ideas for Breakfast & Brunch, Pasta, Grains & Pulses, Pies & Bakes, Rice & Curry and Kids while
the second part, Supporting Cast, explores accompaniments and smaller plates with chapters on Grazing Dishes, Sides,
and Pickles, Salsas, Chutneys & Dressings.
Healthy Living James James Wythe 2022-03-03 A dairy-free rich chocolate tart that only takes 10 minutes to make? Banana
waffles drizzled with maple syrup that are gluten-free? Flaky sausage rolls that are totally plant-based? Gooey nut
butter choc pots made without eggs and ready to eat, fresh from the oven, in just 15 minutes? If you have suffered ill
health or have food allergies and intolerances and are looking for recipes that can be made in minutes, with
instructions you can understand, using ingredients you probably already have and are guaranteed healthy and tasty, then
this is the only cookbook you need in your kitchen. Healthy Living James includes 80 delicious recipes, each one
gluten-free, dairy-free, egg-free and mainly plant-based (but with easy options to add in meat or fish). Every recipe
aims to teach you how easy it is to cook this food, using affordable supermarket ingredients and a couple of pots and
pans, even if you have limited time, energy or skill. 'I've created a cookbook to cater for all, no matter your
allergies or food choices. No judgement or preaching, just accessible recipes for all to enjoy. That's why I've opened
this recipe book up so that you can use whatever flour, milk, cheese, meat or fish you want.' Recipes include:
Chocolate Peanut Butter Shake & Take Oats Strawberry Granola Pot Tex-Mex Quinoa Salad Homemade Pot Noodle Mushroom
Stroganoff 20-Minute Fish Curry Chickpea & Avocado Smash Burgers Cheesy Gnocchi Bake Meat-Free Ball Marinara Sub Garlic
Flatbread Salt & Vinegar Smashed Potatoes 'Healthy Living James is the book that I needed when I was struggling with my
health. Ten years ago, I fell seriously ill out of the blue, which left me bed-bound for two years and house-bound for
the next four. I knew that food could be an important part of my recovery journey, but I had no idea how to cook and no
leon-fast-free-free-from-recipes-for-people-who-really-like-food
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Easy Gluten-Free Cookbook today!
Fast Easy Cheap Vegan Sam Turnbull 2021-03-30 From Sam Turnbull, the bestselling author of Fuss-Free Vegan, and creator
of the blog It Doesn't Taste Like Chicken, comes her eagerly awaited second cookbook. She is cooking up even simpler
vegan comfort food--on a budget, with fewer ingredients, and in 30 minutes or less! Some people think that a vegan diet
can be too time-consuming, too much work, and too expensive! In Sam Turnbull's Fast Easy Cheap Vegan, she's busting
those myths and showing us just how simple (with 10 ingredients or fewer), inexpensive (for $10 or less), and quick (in
30 minutes or less) it can be to cook delicious plant-based comfort food at home. Wholesome recipes can be made using
items you already have in your pantry and fridge. And if they're not stocked in your kitchen, these ingredients are
easily found at your local grocery store. Fast Easy Cheap Vegan is filled with 101 recipes, many of them perfect for
busy weeknights, like 10-Ingredient Creamy Basil Gnocchi, Gorgeous Greek Bowl, and Quicker Quesadillas. You'll have
tons of options for speedy breakfasts and lunches, including Oatmeal Breakfast Cookies, 20-Minute Breakfast Sandwiches,
15-Minute Apple Chickpea Salad, and DIY Instant Ramen Soup, and no shortage of ready-to-go snacks, like Cheesy Cracker
Snackers, Loaded Queso Dip, and Cool Ranch Popcorn. And don't skip dessert because there's Lickety-Split Ice Cream,
Easy Peasy Peanut Butter Squares, Brownie in a Cup, and 10-Minute Mini Berry¬ Crisp. Fast Easy Cheap Vegan is all about
smart tips and easy techniques that simplify cooking. Many recipes are one-pot, freezer-friendly, and make-ahead meals,
creating a stress-free kitchen. So whether it's breakfast, lunch, dinner, or dessert, Sam has thought of everything to
help get delicious, fuss-free meals on the table in no time flat.
It's Not Just Cookies Tiffany Chen 2022-04-05 Boy meets girl. Boy falls in love with girl. And, on one fateful December
day, girl stands up boy and then bakes him a batch of apology cookies. The rest is history. Building Tiff’s Treats has
been a love story unlike any other for these husband-and-wife entrepreneurs who began a two-person operation from their
college apartment and grew it into a business that employs thousands and is worth hundreds of millions of dollars.
Their highly anticipated debut book, It’s Not Just Cookies: Stories & Recipes From The Tiff’s Treats Kitchen, invites
readers to experience just how Tiffany standing Leon up on a date led to the pair creating an on-demand, baked-toorder, WARM cookie delivery brand--the first of its kind. What started as a simple apology with a warm batch of
chocolate chip cookies ultimately became a way of connecting people through warm moments. "We’ve realized that we get a
front-row seat to human nature at its best, with cookies as the conduit," Tiffany and Leon say. "And we’re excited to
share some of these stories." They’re also excited to share RECIPES! For the first time ever, It’s Not Just Cookies is
releasing fan-favorite cookie recipes, complete with full-page, full-color photos, so readers can bake Tiff’s Treats at
home! In the book, you’ll also read about the: Highs and lows of 20 years of entrepreneurship--while being married to
your business partner Guiding principles Tiffany and Leon have used to overcome adversity Lessons they’ve learned along
the way--mostly the hard way Inspiration that will help you find your own sweet success. Early on, Tiff’s Treats co-
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founders Tiffany and Leon Chen remember being asked the critical question: "What are you going to do, bake cookies for
the rest of your life?" Yes, the answer is absolutely "yes." And so much more. So, grab a cookie or three, follow
Tiffany and Leon’s amazing journey, and create some warm moments of your own!
Happy Leons: Leon Happy Fast Food Rebecca Seal 2020-05-28 'Cook yourself healthy and happy!' - the Sunday Telegraph
From the very beginning, LEON has asked the question: why can't fast food be delicious and good for you? Well, it can this book is packed with the quickest recipes from around the world that have been given a healthy-but-flavourful LEON
spin. From burgers to baguettes, pizza to pasta and wraps to (jack)wings, Leon Happy Fast Food offers 100 recipes
organized into five sections: Breads & Buns, Salads, On the Hob, Grilled & Baked, Sides, Sauces & Rubs and Sweets &
Shakes.
Happy Leons: Leon Happy Curries Rebecca Seal 2019-10-03 The latest book in the LEON Happy series - more than 250,000
copies in print. LEON, the home of naturally fast food, have turned their hand to creating a collection of curries more than 100 new recipes inspired by dishes from Sri Lanka, India, Thailand and Burma, as well as Kenya, Somalia and
the Caribbean. Find fiery, speedy, warming or creamy curries, plus everything you might want on the side, from fluffy
flatbreads and perfect rice to crunchy relishes, garlicky greens and tangy pickles. If you want fast fixes with easy
wins from a supermarket, or something more fancy for when you have a little more time, you will find them all here.
Includes Sri Lankan jackfruit and vegetable curry, Kashmiri lamb rogan josh, Skinny salmon and coconut curry and Katsu
chicken curry as well as tasty side dishes and tips for speedy curries and ingredient swaps.
Happy Leons: Leon Happy One-pot Vegetarian Rebecca Seal 2022-03-03 LEON are back with a collection of more than 100
fuss-free, full-of-flavour recipes for vegetarian and vegan main course dishes that you can create with only one
cooking pot, pan or baking tray. Enjoy simple-to-follow, satisfying recipes that are perfect for any occasion, whether
you are looking for a mid-week supper, a quick weekend lunch or something impressive (but easy) for friends or family.
From fiery tray bakes to comforting casseroles, LEON Happy One-pot Vegetarian is all about the food and not the washing
up. Chapters include Lunchy Brunchy, Fast & Easy, Food for Friends, Light & Simple and Slow & Hearty.
Happy Leons: LEON Happy Salads Jane Baxter 2016-06-02 Leon was founded on the twin principles that food can both taste
good and do you good. In this book, Leon authors Jane Baxter and John Vincent bring together 100 recipes for fresh,
vibrant, delicious salads that will have you feeling healthy and happy. Divided into chapters that include Classics,
Naturally Fast, Salads for Friends, Family Salads and Lunchbox, this book contains salads for all tastes and all
occasions. Whether you're looking for a bright salad with which to dazzle your friends, or a simple salad to take to
the office, this book is a must-have kitchen staple. Recipes include: Pink Quinoa Salad Polish Herring Salad Ham Hock
and Lentil Salad Vietnamese Chicken Salad with Rice Noodles Courgetti with Pesto and Grated Ricotta Salata Bacon Fried
Corn with Greens, Pork and Crisp Sweet Potato Black Rice Salad with Peas, Egg and a Curry Dressing Asparague, Couscous,
Feta & Orange Leon Original Superfood Hot-smoked Salmon, Beetroot, Horseradish & Dill
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